
Dear Parents / Carers
This month has seen two big events
in the safeguarding calendar.  Across
school we have explored a range of
different activities to promote both
children’s mental health week and
Safer Internet day 2024.  This edition
of the newsletter will focus on both
of these topics and provide signposts
to where you can find further
information. 

WHAT'S IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

Children’s mental health
week.
Safer Internet DaySpotlight on

Safeguarding
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CHILDREN’S
MENTAL
HEALTH

WEEK 2024

Launched in 2015 Children’s
Mental Health Week exists to

empower, equip and give a voice
to every child in the UK and this

year’s theme is ‘My Voice
Matters.’

1 in 6 children now have a
diagnosable mental health

condition. By taking part in
Children’s Mental Health Week
wecan help ensure that children
and young people across the UK

feel listened to and know that
they’re not alone

Did you know?
In the average primary
 school class, at least two 
children have suffered 
abuse or neglect which is 
why the NSPCC have developed the
‘Speak out. Stay safe’ programme which
empowers staff to
tackle difficult topics with their pupils
and helps children understand:
- Abuse in all its forms and the signs of
abuse
- Abuse is never a child’s fault
- Sources of help available to them,
including Childline

Below are some services available to
provide children with mental health

support:
For children in crisis, you can call the

Crisis Line on 0800 051 1508.

www.kooth.com
A free, anonymous instant messaging

service for young people

www.youngminds.org.uk
The Young Minds website contains

lots of resources, real life stories
and signposts to support children

with mental health difficulties



Online Safety

Online Safety advice for Early Years

Internet Matters have teamed up with EE
to create ‘Online Safety Starts Early.’ This

is a 4-episode series, for those with
children in Early Years. Episode one

highlights how to create positive habits
from the beginning and then provides

links to additional resources.
https://www.internetmatters.org/ad

vice/0-5/online-safety-video-
guidesearly-years/

If you would like to find out more
about online safety, please access the

recommended links below:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.familylives.org.uk/
 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents
 https://www.childnet.com/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/

NATIONAL ONLINE
SAFETY APP

This is an app created and developed by
experts to provide you with online safety
knowledge to keep your children safe It
also has courses, videos, webinars and
guides on topics so you can stay in the

know.

Download for Apple:
hubs.ly/H0BwQjL0

Download for Android:
hubs.ly/H0Bx0tp0

Safer Intenet Day aims to raise awareness about the importance of online
safety for students. This global event, celebrated on the 6th of February,

promotes the responsible and safe use of the internet among young people. 
As the internet becomes more important to us and our children as a social
space, it is important to develop a sense of how we can all use it to support
our lives, but at the same time to guard against the negative influences that

exist there. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/



